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Sustainable
 Living & Earth
  Care Concerns
      �How we impact the earth, care for  

the earth, and hold our responsibility 
to steward the earth.
In 2002, Enough for Everyone was born of collaborative work 
across ministry areas to focus on the big picture of our economic 
lives and moving beyond what our dollars do in the offering plate, 
to considering what our dollars do in the marketplace. In 2012, 
the work of Environmental Ministries, which focused on inspiring 
and equipping congregations and presbyteries to work for eco-
justice for all of God’s Earth, became a part of the Presbyterian 
Hunger Program. 

Since economy issues often lead to environmental issues, in 
2017 Enough for Everyone and Environmental Ministries 
combined into what we call Sustainable Living & Earth 
Care Concerns. Sustainable Living & Earth Care Concerns 
accompanies Presbyterians reflecting on and living out economic 
and environmental decisions as an extension of their faith  
and values. 

How do we care for 
people and all Creation?
We Investigate 
environmental and economic inequities through:
	 • �resources like the Just Living series, Considering  

our Treasure
	 • �connecting with a presbytery Hunger Action Advocate
	 • �stewardship

We Equip
Presbyterians to make informed, faithful choices through: 
	 • �study/reflection-action trips
	 • �Earth Day Sunday worship materials, Treading Lightly  

for Lent daily reflection-action calendar
	 • �Blessed Tomorrow Ambassador training

We Embody �
practices that bring about active transformation through:
	 • �Climate Care Challenge 
	 • �Fair Trade Coffee Project, Eco-Palms and the  

Global Marketplace
	 • �becoming an Earth Care Congregation


